
9. PARKS AND WATERWAYS UNIT CAPITAL WORKS UPDATE – REALLOCATION OF FUNDS

The Board received a report from the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate on the outcome regarding
duplication of funding in the Parks and Waterways Unit capital budget for 2001/02.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


